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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE
GOVERNOR’S COUNCIL ON CLIMATE CHANGE

Tuesday June 13, 2017
10:00 AM - 12:00 PM
Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection
Gina McCarthy Auditorium, 5th Floor
79 EIm Street
Hartford, Connecticut

Members of public are invited to attend either
via electronic conferencing (see WebEx info below)
or in-person (seating is limited)
Agenda

I. Overview of stakeholder engagement event

Il. Review electric sector scenarios

I11. A review of current CT policies and programs to decarbonize the electric sector
IV. Electric Sector Policy Discussion

V. Public Comments

Individuals may pre-register by noon on June 12, 2017 to provide public comments by
contacting Debra Morrell at debra.morrell@ct.gov. Written comments may be submitted by
e-mail to deep.climatechange@ct.gov by July 3, 2017

General information on the state’s climate change objectives and programs is available on
DEEP’s website at: www.ct.gov/deep/climatechange. Inquiries may be directed to
deep.climatechange@ct.gov.

WebEX reqgistration
Register:
https://ctdeepevent.webex.com/ctdeepevent/onstage/g.php?MTID=e24adb7d86d5788bc0611fed6796d9005

Event number: 662 629 769

Event password: Climate

Audio conference: +1-855-282-6330
Access code: 662 629 769

The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection is an Affirmative
Action/Equal Opportunity Employer that is committed to complying with the requirements of the
Americans with Disabilities Act. Please contact us at (860) 418-5910 or
deep.accommodations@ct.gov if you: have a disability and need a communication aid or service;
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have limited proficiency in English and may need information in another language; or if you
wish to file an ADA or Title VI discrimination complaint. Any person needing a hearing
accommodation may call the State of Connecticut relay number — 711.

Notice filed with the Secretary of State on June 5, 2017.



